
HAMILTON TOWNSHIP 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 
Date 11/1/18 
 
CALL TO ORDER/PLEDGE OF ALEGANCE 6:30PM Guest Count  1 Resident Count  4 
 
Present:  Conway, Duby, Iutzi, LaBoda, Wright      
 
Conway moved to approve the agenda, supported by Duby, All in favor.  MC   
 
Treasurer’s report read by Duby, motion to approve by LaBoda, 2nd by Iutzi All in favor.  MC 
 
Reading of October minutes by LaBoda, motion to approve by Conway 2nd  by Iutzi  All in favor. MC 
LaBoda also read the resignation letter from Denise Goodenow from the Planning Commission and Zoning 
Board of Appeals.  Applications will be accepted to fill these positions. 
 
Invoices read by LaBoda motion to approve and pay bills including the Road Commission invoice by Duby, 2nd 
by Conway All in favor.  MC 
 
Guest: Sandy Bristol, County Commissioner gave updates on county business including; there is a new 
Veterans Administrator and former administrator Haley will stay on the Veterans Park Board.  Adult Day Care 
will be opening soon and a director has been hired.  The Prosecutors Office received an innovative grant for 
$360,000 over 3 years.  Board okayed the Sheriff’s office to have an office at MMCC for an officer.  Sandy 
attended the open house at the high school and the comment was WOW!  The city of Harrison and Hayes 
Township are looking for a blight officer. 
 
Public Comments:  Marty Johnson voiced concern over ongoing yard sales.  Ray Pratt expressed concern over 
the condition of Mostetler Road between the bridge to Rodgers. 
 
Linda Barkell, Planning Commission Secretary stated they met on October 9th and will meet on November 
13th.  They have been reviewing the Police Power Ordnance and will have a public hearing after final revisions. 
  
Mark Janeczko, Zoning & Blight Enforcement stated he issued 5 new permits, sent letters for blight and is 
working on combines. 
 
New Business: LaBoda read a brief article about the importance and compensation of Election Inspectors and 
asked the board to approve a raise.  Conway moved to raise the pay of Election Inspectors from $10 an hour to 
$12 an hour, supported by Duby, all in favor.  MC 
 
Old Business:  Conway reported that Hamilton Township Hall is now a certified Red Cross Shelter and 
explained that the Local Red Cross Director had resigned and that was the reason for the delay.  He also 
reported that Emergency Management would like to improve communication between the fire department and 
law enforcement so responders can communicate more efficiently with each other during emergencies.  The 911 
Director is doing a great job and is working on getting Smart 911 which would help improve communication. 
Siren sounded on schedule. 
 
 
Conway moved to adjourn at approximately 7:35pm supported by Iutzi, all in favor.  MC 


